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28,415 TRIPS ON CLEM7 ON FIRST DAY OF $2.00 CAR TOLL  

 
The Clem Jones Tunnel (CLEM7) recorded 28,415 trips yesterday (1 July 2010) following 
the introduction of a $2.00 toll for cars.  

28,415 trips is the highest number of daily trips on the CLEM7 since tolling commenced on 6 
April 2010 and is 12.8% higher than the Average Workday Trips of 25,192 for June 2010. 

The reduced toll levels for the CLEM7 will remain in place across all vehicle types from 1 
July 2010 to 30 September 2010. 

 

Vehicle Type CLEM7 Tolls 

1 July - 30 Sept 
2010 

Car $2.00 

Light Commercial Vehicle $3.00 

Heavy Commercial Vehicle $5.30 

Motorbike $1.00 

 

RiverCity Motorway Group publishes daily traffic volumes for the CLEM7 via the company’s 
website - www.rivercitymotorway.com.au 
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For further information please contact Anthony Havers on 07 3046 4100. 
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